

3125 Portia Street | P.O. Box 83581 • Lincoln, Nebraska 68501-3581 | P: 402.476.2729 • F: 402.476.6454 | www.lpsnrd.org

Memorandum

Date:

May 8, 2023

To:

I&E Subcommittee

From:

McKenzie Barry, Env. Education/Communications Coordinator

Subject:

I&E Subcommittee Meeting (LRIP)

The Information and Education Subcommittee met Wednesday, April 26, at 4:33 PM. Subcommittee members present were Christine Lamberty (Chair), Tom Green, Susan Seacrest, Ray Stevens, Ken Vogel., and John Yoakum Others in attendance included staff members Paul Zillig, Parker Robinson, McKenzie Barry, and Adam Sutton.

Chair Lamberty called the meeting to order. FY 2023 accomplishments were discussed, followed by LRIP and Budget Status Codes, Master Plan Goals & Objectives and Measurable Goals. The subcommittee then reviewed proposed FY 2024 Actions and Budget Requests for Environmental Education and General Awareness. Also reviewed were FY 2025-28 actions.

There was discussion by the subcommittee on having a special edition newsletter to help raise flood awareness and support and enhance the work from the Salt Creek resiliency study/subcommittee.

It was moved by Vogel, seconded by Seacrest to add funding in the amount of \$30,000 to the General Awareness budget for a stand-alone edition of the newsletter for flood awareness.

Moved by Yoakum seconded by Vogel to amend the motion to add and include \$20,000 for the digital promotion of flood awareness. Motion was unanimously approved.

The subcommittee then voted on the amended motion and it was unanimously approved.

Additional money was also added into the FY25 to continue the flood awareness campaign.

It was moved by Stevens, seconded by Yoakum and unanimously approved to submit the Final FY 2024 Actions and Budget Requests and the FY 25-28 actions and proposed expenditures to the Finance & Planning Subcommittee for inclusion in the first draft of the FY 2024 Budget and LRIP.

There being no further business, Chair Lamberty adjourned the meeting at 5:39 PM.

